
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
ON  

PROPOSED SERVICE CHANGES TO 
SOLANOEXPRESS ROUTES 80 and 85 

 
 
On June 12, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, at the City 
of Suisun City Council Chambers, 701 Civic Center Boulevard, Suisun City, California, the 
Solano Transportation Authority Board of Directors will hold a public hearing to consider 
proposed service changes to SolanoExpress Routes 80 and 85. 
 
 
The proposed changes are available for public review at the Solano Transportation Authority 
Office, One Harbor Center, Suite 130, Suisun City, CA during regular business hours, 8:00 
a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday-Friday and on SolanoExpress’ website at   
www.solanoexpress.com 
 
Interested parties may provide input on the proposed changes by submitting written 
comments and/or speaking at the public hearing. Submit comments by mail to Solano 
Transportation Authority, One Harbor Center, Suite 130, Suisun City, CA  94585, by fax to 
(707) 424-6074, by email to bthomson@sta.ca.gov, in person or by phone to STA Transit 
Mobility Coordinator Brandon Thomson at (707) 399-3234.  Written comments must be 
received no later than the close of the public hearing.  
 
 
Dated: May 28, 2019 
 
 
               //s// 
Johanna Masiclat, Clerk of the Board 
Solano Transportation Authority 

https://sta.ca.gov/programs/solano-express/

